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Keeping you Informed... 
 

GBQ Partners Notice 
Annually, a randomly-selected group of 

members will receive an account verification 
letter in the mail from our auditing firm, GBQ 
Partners. If you receive one of these letters, 
please complete it and return in the postage- 
paid envelope that accompanies the letter. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Holiday Closings 

Columbus Day 
Monday, October 10 

 

Veterans Day 
Friday, November 11 

 

 

Our Annual Meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 17, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. Like our previous 
meeting, this year's meeting will be held virtually. Keep an eye on your email and our website for 
information on how to submit your eProxy and access the virtual meeting. 

 

Website Refresh 

Our website (u1cu.org) will soon be receiving a much needed 
makeover. Our goal with the website redesign is to make 
navigation simple and refresh the overall look and feel. Users 
can expect to see the website redesign go live prior to 2023 
and we will be sure to send out communications regarding 
these changes. 

 

Please be on the lookout for further communication as we begin to rollout the new site. 
 

Entrepreneurs: Top Reasons to Open a Business Checking Account 

http://www.u1cu.org/
https://www.u1cu.org/loans/auto-loans-copy?utm_source=Newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Fall-2022


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For many new and veteran business owners, keeping business finances separate from personal 
finances can be the most effective way to manage cash flow. Having a business account not only 
makes it easy to separate financial records for IRS purposes, but it also helps to offset business 
expenses like travel costs and phone calls against your income. 

 

Find out how else a business account could help manage your business financials from our 
latest Dayton INNO article. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

In the Community 

U1's Annual School Supply Drive concluded and our Universal Experience Service Team 
delivered school supplies to the Salvation Army in Sidney, the Ross County Coalition for 
Domestic Violence in Chillicothe and Crayons to Classrooms in Dayton to assist them in 

https://www.u1cu.org/BalanceTrack
https://www.u1cu.org/BalanceTrack
http://www.bizjournals.com/dayton/inno/stories/partner-content/2022/08/01/reasons-to-open-a-business-checking-account.html?fbclid=IwAR3a1o_QmqxtnTclpFT0qJ5tMfsX9TvADUi_ZET5rDdFydoPKTEl072K28Y
http://www.facebook.com/RossCountyCoalitionAgainstDomesticViolence
http://www.facebook.com/RossCountyCoalitionAgainstDomesticViolence
http://www.facebook.com/Crayons2Classrooms
http://www.facebook.com/RossCountyCoalitionAgainstDomesticViolence


 
 

It's almost time for the American Heart Association Heart Walk and we are still accepting 
donations for the Universal 1 team! We are getting so close to our fundraising goal of $15,000 
and we want to thank everyone who has donated so far! We are beyond grateful for the amount 
of support that's been given in the fight to save and improve lives from cardiovascular diseases. 

 

The Heart Walk will be held on Sunday, September 18 at Day Air Ballpark. Registration/Vendor 
Fair will begin at 11 a.m. and the Walk at 1 p.m. U1 is a proud Tribute Sponsor of the Heart Walk 
where we will give participants an opportunity to honor their loved-ones who have suffered from 
heart disease or stroke. 

 

We will also be on-site for the Survivor Celebration handing out red and white caps, 
commemorative pins and superhero capes to honor those in their victory over cardiovascular 
diseases and stroke. 

 

You can still make a donation and help U1 reach their goal by visiting here. 
 

Thank you for your consideration and goodwill toward a very meaningful event. We'll see you at 
the Walk! 

 

helping students that were in need of supplies for the new school year. We'd like to thank 
everyone who donated and wish students, teachers & staff success this year! 

http://www2.heart.org/site/TR/HeartWalk/MWA-MidWestAffiliate?pg=entry&fr_id=7028
http://www2.heart.org/site/Donation2?idb=1742299071&df_id=4543&FR_ID=7028&mfc_pref=T&PROXY_ID=692519&PROXY_TYPE=22&4543.donation=form1
https://www2.heart.org/site/TR/HeartWalk/MWA-MidWestAffiliate?team_id=692519&pg=team&fr_id=7028


 
 
 

 

View our privacy policy here. 

Universal 1 Credit Union will NEVER call or email you asking for personal or account information. Never give out account 
information, including your PIN via online, over the phone or text. 

 

Copyright © 2022 Universal 1 Credit Union. All Rights Reserved. This email was sent to you by Universal 1 Credit Union located at 
1 River Park Dr., Dayton, OH 45409. 

 
If you no longer wish to receive emails from us please go here. 

 
Follow Us: 

https://www.u1cu.org/files/u1cu15/1/file/Disclosures_Policies/DOHAV1_cuf.pdf
http://reply.u1cu.org/o/?co=09E0CF642708ECCA&cid=DBBB2D3F215F650C8D79E2BFA71BD56EB482171D2F4CD7FC&sample=1&e=encEmailAddress&n=1&m=encMemberGuid
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTyZIqfrghVjg4oni2lqYrQ
https://instagram.com/myu1cu/
http://www.facebook.com/myu1cu
https://www.u1cu.org/

